Department of Psychology

May 4, 1990
MEMORANDUM

TO: Psychology Department Faculty
FROM: Harold Schuckman M

SUBJECT: Suspiclons of academic dishonesty

At the last meeting of the Department, we discussed what actions
on the part of the instructor wers appropriate when the
instructor suspected that a student might be cheating on an .
examination. It was agreed that the following guidelines should
be employed: '

1. Students suspected of cheating on an examination should
be separated from other students taking the examination and, if
it is suspected that ancillary material is being used (books,
notes, etc.), these materials should be removed. These actions
should take placa a3 _soon 3s the instructor suspects that
cheating is taking place.

2. Unless there is firm evidencse that cheating has occurred,
the student should be permitted to continue with the examination.

3. Students should not be gggglez,penalized without
accusation. If evidence of cheating is awvailable, and a penalty
is to be assigned, the student should be notified of the
contemplated action in a private meeting.

The Department does not suggest that actions such as those

described in a recent iasue of the Chronicle of Higher Educatir 1

be employed (see belowl}.
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